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To the General Manager, T2 18 JUN 2020 | mve
Meander Valley Council , ‘ OO r o

26 Lyall street

Westbury Tas 7303

Dear John, | am writing this letter as my official opposition to the Planned Changes to the Low -Density
Residential Zone. le Prohibit Multiple Dwellings.

I justreceived a letterto inform me of these changes and this is the very First time | have been
contacted in regards to these changes.

I boughtinto this property with my Mother & two son’s Cain 24 and Dylan 15 yr’s old. With the intention
of Building a Granny Flat for my mum and a house each for my son’s. When they are both ready and
financially able to do so. This property of 5 acres was to become our Family Legacy.

So, you can see how these changes would make this entire endeavor nult & void and a total waste of the
past 10 years.

The letter | received said there were Public Hearings in regards to these Changes. | was not notified of
these Hearings. Nor have | received any other communication’s in regards to these changes, Alli
received from Council in 2018 was the Wheelie Bin proposal of which we disregarded. As we recycle our
waste at the Deloraine tip & | compost our green waste.

| find these changes extremely Unfairand if | had known these changes were to be considered | would
have reassessed myentire investmentinto this Property & this Township.

So please count this letter as my official Representation of Opposition tothese changes & also
represent my mother julie Whitehall and my two son’s Cain & Dylan Dunning in this matter.

Sincerely Disgruntled Resident,
N P Dunning

5868 Bass Hwy

Elizabeth Town TAS 7304.

Ph 0456104722
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